rrom: eieen wilmor:

Sent: 12 November 2018 23:47
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree comments Nov 12th/18

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 502
2018/5332/T. 4 Laurier Road. No objection to reducing this magnificent tree to its

previous points.
You may decide also to reduce some of its branches overhanging the

garages in
Woodsome Road.

Thank you,
Eileen



